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Thank you for your email of 8 May 2024. We have considered your request under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 (the ‘FOI Act’). 

Request 

You requested the following information: 

I am writing to inquire whether there are any current or upcoming tenders related to Provision of 
Services for the Maintenance of ISO 9001, 14001 and ISO 45001 and ICT Audit Certification auditing 
services and Training services within your organization. 

Our Response 

We hold the information you have requested. 

The Delivery Authority does not have any current tenders relating to ISO standards. 

The Delivery Authority issued a tender in March 2024 for the provision of an ISO External Audit and 
Certification from a UKAS accredited provider and a contract was awarded in July 2024. Details of this 
tender can be found on the Government’s Contract Finder website here: 
https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/notice/bf2b81e9-45e0-48bf-9d4a-
6da670fc35aa?origin=SearchResults&p=1  

The contract runs over a 4-year period and the Delivery Authority expects there will be a new tender 
issued following this. All Delivery Authority tenders opportunities are published on the Government’s 
Contract Finder portal: https://www.gov.uk/contracts-finder.  

Further Information 

Information provided in this response is correct at this time, however work on the Houses of 
Parliament Restoration & Renewal Programme continues and any outcomes may ultimately differ from 
those presented herein.   

If you are unhappy with the response or level of service that you have received in relation to your 
request, please contact us in the first instance and we will seek to reach an informal resolution. If you 
remain dissatisfied, then you may ask for an internal review. If you ask for an internal review of the 
decision, we will acknowledge this request and inform you of the date by which you might expect to be 
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told the outcome. The following outcomes are possible: 
 

▪ The original decision is upheld; or 

▪ The original decision is reversed or modified. 
 
If you wish to exercise your right to an internal review then you should contact us within two months of 
the date of this letter. There is no statutory deadline for undertaking internal reviews and the 
timescale will depend upon the complexity of the matter. 
 
We would normally endeavour to complete such reviews within 20 working days of acknowledgement,  
 
and exceptionally within 40 working days. We will keep you informed of the progress of the review. If 
you wish to request a review you should contact foi@r-r.org.uk. If you are not content with the outcome 
of the internal review, then you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted via the ‘Making a Complaint’ section of their website or 
by phone on 0303 123 1113. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
The Information Request Team 

mailto:foi@r-r.org.uk

